
Regents Academy
Uniform Overview

From the beginning, Regents Academy has required students to wear uniforms. A
uniform policy has five fundamental benefits. First, uniforms prevent the application of
subjective standards of dress in the classroom. Parents, students, and teachers know that
the uniform requirements meet the school’s standards of modesty. Uniforms also allow
our staff to focus on academic concerns.
 

Second, uniforms are a positive influence in the school. Regents Academy places value on
a disciplined learning environment. Students learn that when they are wearing a Regents
uniform, they are engaging in studious activity. Teachers have noted the advantage of
uniforms in the instructional setting. This environment makes it easier for Regents to
complete its primary task—the holistic education of children.
 

Third, uniforms encourage a community spirit in which individuality is sacrificed for the
good of the group. This removes distractions related to what other students are wearing. A
community mindset also sets our group of students apart from other schools, encouraging
each student to operate as a part of a body, much like an athletic or military group
identified by common dress.
 

Fourth, uniforms prepare students for life by providing them with the opportunity to
submit to authorities and respect codes of conduct. Many professional environments
require uniforms and specific codes of conduct. In an environment where we teach
students to obey their parents and authorities, enforcing a dress code becomes a matter of
discipleship.
 

Finally, uniforms usually decrease the cost of clothing. Uniforms from our promoted vendors are rugged and high-quality. Parents can typically purchase
two to three sets of uniforms to last throughout the school year. These can often be handed down to other children. If parents are interested in purchasing
or selling used uniforms, they should contact the front desk.
 

In Christ,
 

Regents Administration


